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Dr A Mahalingam 
Managing Director 
TwinTech Healthcare Academy,Chennai 
 
 
Dear Dr A Mahalingam 

On this special occasion of International Nurses Day 2025, I extend my 
heartfelt gratitude and blessings to all the nurses who serve with 
unwavering dedication, compassion, and resilience. I am happy to note 
that TwinTech Healthcare Academy continues to honor the tireless spirit 
of nursing professionals who form the backbone of our healthcare 
system. 

The Nursing Excellence Award Ceremony is not just a celebration—it is a 
tribute to those who go above and beyond the call of duty, who touch 
lives with healing hands and caring hearts. Your commitment to 
excellence, patient advocacy, and lifelong learning exemplifies the true 
essence of Florence Nightingale’s legacy. 

May you continue to be guided by empathy, strengthened by knowledge, 
and inspired by the profound difference you make in the lives of others. 
As you walk the noble path of caregiving, may each step be blessed with 
purpose, pride, and peace. 

I congratulate all award recipients and participants, and bless you with 
continued success, health, and fulfillment in your journey of service. 
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